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1. Project List for King’s Retreat: 
a. White House network connections installation will be completed TBD. 
b. White House – On hold until weekends resume, we are still in the process of looking at 

solutions and getting foundation repair bids. 
c. We are reviewing the HVAC options to see how we may be able to meet the 

requirements for fresh air exchange rates. Over the next few weeks we will be meeting 
with commercial HVAC companies that specialize in this and hopefully have something 
to review during out April board meeting.  

2. Gwen continues to check the facility 0nce per week.  
3. Gwen is looking for some assistance with the Hispanic weekends. The trustees will be searching 

for a bilingual speaking person that is interested in taking Gwen’s opening and closing 
responsibilities for those weekends. This will be a paid position.  

4. We are updating the Facilities Talk and point to reflect the new position names. 
5. No hits on Sign-Up-Genius.  

 


